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Math...

Sharing is caring, the focus has been
teamwork and how important it is to be
working with others. The stories we have
been reading in class have taught the
students the advantages of sharing and
helping others. 

Students began the year with a
short “All About Me in
Numbers” Project to review
simple equations. We are
currently practicing the order
of operations with BEMDAS,
Brackets, Exponents,
Multiplication, Division,
Addition and Subtraction.  

The main focus has
been the different
types of fields in
Biology, what is an
organism and how
some organisms
can be seen under a
microscope.

We are thrilled to be starting a
new academic year and we
begin our journey with ancient
civilizations. Students have
already started working on
posters about: Mesopotamia,
Ancient Egypt, Ancient China,
Ancient India and Ancient
Israel. They are also practicing
their presentation skills. 

Science...

Grade 5

History...

Language Arts...


